
 August 2025 

 Dear Scott School Families, 

 The Scott Home & School Association is excited about the upcoming 2025-2026 school year! 
 Home & School promotes cooperation and communication between school and home for the 
 maximum benefit of the students. All parents, guardians, teachers, and staff are automatically 
 considered members of our association. 

 As school begins families should look for weekly Talk 203 e-mails of the Eagle Extra 
 Newsletter and can access social media posts for more detailed information on events and 
 ways you can help support Home & School. 

 Instagram:  https://www.instagram.com/scotthomeandschool/ 
 Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/scotthomeandschoolassociation 

 Now to share some “Back to School” information with you: 
 ·  Kindergarten & New Family Popsicles on the Playground  :  Friday, August 8  th  at 5:00 pm: 
 For incoming Kindergarten and new families. Come meet fellow students while enjoying 
 some popsicles at Scott’s playground! Members of the H&S Executive Board will be there 
 from 5:00-6:00 pm to answer any questions you may have about H&S as well. 
 ·  First Home and School Meeting  : Monday, September  15th at 7:00 pm in the LC. We look 
 forward to our first H&S meeting of the year, all are welcome to join! 

 We’d also like to take a minute to introduce our 2025-26 Exec Board! Sara Ortega continues as 
 President.  Michelle Shields returns to the Exec Board as  VP.  Rebecca de Jong moves from 
 secretary to Treasurer. Christina Porter joins us as Secretary. The Exec Board is excited to work 
 with all of you this year! 

 Finally, please save the date for the annual Scott Fall Block Party! We look forward to 
 another great event on September 4th! 

 Questions? Please reach out to us at volunteers@scotthomeandschool.com. We look forward 
 to connecting with you soon! 

 Sincerely, 

 The Scott Home & School Executive Board 
 Sara Ortega, President 
 Michelle Shields, Vice President 
 Rebecca de Jong, Treasurer 
 Christina Porter, Secretary 
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